
 
Players and Parents, 

The Pittsburgh Outlaws would like to thank your child for attending the Pittsburgh Outlaws Tryouts.  We 

are excited about the quality of players that have become interested in playing in our program.   During 

the tryout process our coaches and program directors will be evaluating each player in many areas of 

skill, including but not limited to: running speed, arm strength and accuracy, hitting capabilities with 

respect to consistent contact and power, overall baseball instincts, and more.   

After our two tryout days are complete, our staff will meet and together decide which players we would  

like to offer roster positions to.   Unfortunately, we are not able to offer every player that tries out a 

roster position.  Each player will be notified by email by July 31st if they are being offered a position 

on one of our teams or not.  You will receive an email from Joe Smiley, Assistant Program Director.    We 

will be fielding approximately 16 teams and trying out around 250 players.  Unfortunately we are not 

able to call all these players in a timely fashion, so we will be utilizing email.  

If you get an email indicating that your player has been selected for a team, the manager of that team 

will contact you soon afterwards.  Once you commit to our program, we will deposit the 

nonrefundable $600 deposit check on August 11th.  This deposit is credited toward your program fees. 

 

Thanks again for you interest in Pittsburgh Outlaws Baseball. 

 
Ron Wuenstel 
Program Director 
Pittsburgh Outlaws Baseball 
 
Joe Smiley 
Assistant Program Director 
Pittsburgh Outlaws Baseball 
 
 


